
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Hallé Orchestra announces its new Chief Executive 

 

THURSDAY 27 FEBRUARY 2020 - Manchester’s internationally renowned symphony 

orchestra, the Hallé, is delighted to announce that David Butcher is to become the 

Hallé’s new Chief Executive, following the retirement of John Summers this July. 

 

David McKeith, Chair of the Hallé board said “John’s achievements with the Hallé are 

many, culminating with the reopening and extension of Hallé St Peter’s and The 

Oglesby Centre. We wish him a warm farewell and very happy retirement. We could not 

be happier than to announce David Butcher as our new Chief Executive. His own 

achievements with the Britten Sinfonia are well known, and we look forward to the 

exciting new chapter in the Hallé’s great story.” 

 

 

David Butcher said “I’m pleased to have played a part in building one of the world’s great chamber orchestras and I am 

delighted to be able to leave a thriving Britten Sinfonia, in demand worldwide and never sounding better.  I have had 

many happy years with Britten Sinfonia, and as an adventurer at heart, I am also hugely looking forward to this new role 

with a world class symphony orchestra that I have admired for as long as I can remember. This is a dynamic, artistically 

rich time for the Hallé, both on the concert platform and in its pioneering new education initiatives, and I’m very much 

looking forward to working with Sir Mark Elder and the Hallé’s players, Chair, board and staff to lead the orchestra into 

the next exciting era.” 

 

David, for over 25 years Chief Executive and Artistic Director of the Britten Sinfonia, will take up his new position with 

the Hallé in early September. 

 

Further information and photos are available from info@halle.co.uk  

Hallé biographies are available from www.halle.co.uk  

Britten Sinfonia biographies are available from www.brittensinfonia.com 

 

Twitter - Facebook  - YouTube  - Instagram  
 

For press enquiries, please contact: 
Jacqueline de Ferrars at Valerie Barber PR 

jacqueline@vbpr.co.uk / +44 (0)20 7586 8560 / www.vbpr.co.uk 

 
We at Valerie Barber PR are committed to protecting your personal information and so we are letting you know that we are storing your email 

address, work telephone numbers and work postal address on our database so that we can keep you up to date with news on our clients. You can 
ask us to stop using your information at any time by emailing us at info@vbpr.co.uk. You may also request access to the personal data we have 
about you, request that any incorrect personal data we have about you be rectified, or request that we erase your personal data. If you have any 

questions about how we care for and use your personal information please let us know us at info@vbpr.co.uk. 

 
 
 

mailto:info@halle.co.uk
http://www.halle.co.uk/
http://www.brittensinfonia.com/
https://twitter.com/the_halle
https://www.facebook.com/thehalle/
https://www.youtube.com/user/TheHalleOfficial
https://www.instagram.com/the_halle/?hl=en
mailto:jacqueline@vbpr.co.uk
http://www.vbpr.co.uk/
mailto:info@vbpr.co.uk
mailto:info@vbpr.co.uk

